
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 11th December 2020 

On Monday our music pupils performed for the purposes of a virtual concert, once we have a link to 

the finished video we will share this with you all. 

 

Today, our Class 1 pupils performed their nativity “The Sleepy Shepherd”, this will be 

shown to all Year R and Year 1 parents/carers.  Please see overleaf for photos. 

 

A big thank you to everybody who donated money towards our class Christmas parties 

this year, in total we have £126.40 to spend on party treats for the children.  

 

Our school buildings remain closed to parents/carers therefore if you 

have any concerns at all please contact our school office via phone 

(01553 828680) or email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley  

Executive Headteacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   

Monday 

Year R & 1 PE (swapped from Tuesday) 

*L2 Bikeability 

Music  

Tuesday 

Class Christmas parties 

Thursday 

Christmas jumper day (donations for Save 

the Children via ParentPay) 

Christmas lunch (pre-booked only) 

Friday 

Years 2-6 PE  

Last day of term 

 Back to school:  4th January 2021 

**Dates for your diary** 

(dates are subject to change) 

Menu: Week 1 

Please be assured that the 

school always makes every  

effort to open – whatever the weather!  

However, should the worst happen and 

it became necessary to close, we would 

try to give as much notice as possible.  

During bad weather, if necessary, we 

will communicate via text, Norfolk 

Schools Website or local radio.  Also, 

Norfolk County Council offer the option 

for you to sign up to receive alerts by 

text message or email whenever your 

school is closed.  To sign up for alerts 

or find out more, visit: 

www.norfolk.gov.uk/disruptions 

* Yr 5 & 6 please 

remember to bring 

bikes & helmets. 



 

 

This week’s stars are: Molly (Yr1), 

Harry.A (Yr3) & Harry.M (Yr6) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

All Class 1 and Alfie (Yr2) 

Handwriting Award:    

Rosie.C (Yr1), Evie (Yr2) & James 

(Yr6) 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   87.5%87.5%87.5%   

Year 1:  88.75%Year 1:  88.75%Year 1:  88.75%   

Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%   

Year 3:  95%Year 3:  95%Year 3:  95%   

Year 4:  98.33%Year 4:  98.33%Year 4:  98.33%   

Year 5: 85%Year 5: 85%Year 5: 85%   

Year 6:  95%Year 6:  95%Year 6:  95%   

Whole school 92.24%Whole school 92.24%Whole school 92.24%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Year 2Year 2Year 2   

This year we have not been able to 

enjoy our annual trip to the King’s 

Lynn Corn Exchange to watch their 

pantomime.  However, the Trust 

has booked an online production of 

Jack and Beanstalk for all the  

children to watch in their class 

groups on the following days: 

Class 1—Monday 14th 

Class 2—Wednesday 16th 

Class 3 – Thursday 17th  

Thank you to the Trust for arranging 

this and thank you to our  

wonderful PTA for supplying ice 

creams for all the children. 

This morning our Class 1 nativity  

performed The Sleepy Shepherd, all the 

children were amazing.  We will share the 

video with all Class 1 parents/carers in 

due course. 

Well done Class 1 

and thank you to 

all the parents/

carers for helping 

them practice 

their words and 

for supplying their 

fabulous outfits. 



 


